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To: Joint Steering Committee for Revision of AACR 

From: Jennifer Bowen, ALA Representative 

RE: Breton initial articles (AACR2 E.1A) 
 

ALA thanks the Library of Congress for preparing this proposal. ALA agrees with the 
proposal. 

ALA does note that there are some issues regarding the inclusion and scope of the 
appendix on initial articles that the JSC will need to resolve. 
 
 


